PLANNED IT MAINTENANCE

Saturday, March 10 from 6 p.m.

until Sunday, March 11 at 8 a.m.

ALL IT SYSTEMS AT ALL CAMPUSES, including
the University of Guelph-Humber will be
unavailable due to IT system maintenance.

® Affected (unavailable) services include Banner, Blackboard,
Email, MyHumber, humber.ca, wifi and Internet.

e Telephone services will also not be available.

e We recommend that students and employees plan to not be
on campus during this time.

a For more information or if you have questions,
please contact the I.T. Support Centre at ﬂ.’ ®
416.675.6622 ext. 8888 or " HUMBER

supportcentre@humber.ca



